
As a company, we have monitored the COVID-19 situation closely over the last few weeks. 
However, following the Government of Ontario’s most recent guidelines, we must now temporarily 
put a halt to our services.   

The Ontario Government has now reduced the list of essential services and since we are no longer on 
this list, JSS Irrigation would like to announce that all our installation and maintenance services will be 
halted for 14 days starting April 5th.  

We understand that this may be a frustrating time, but we hope we can all get through it quickly by 
carefully complying with the protocols set out by our Government. 

As a local business, we believe we have a responsibility to do our best in stopping the spread and we 
urge our customers to take a similar stance. We hope that if everyone continues to do their part, then 
we can all go back to normal as soon as possible. We are confident that we will still be able to service 
your irrigation system, or install a brand new one, as soon as it is safe for our workers and customers 
to do so.   

An irrigation system is a long-term investment and upkeeping its maintenance is very important. 
We are hopeful that if everyone contributes to flattening the curve, we will continue to service our 
customers in due time.  

Thank you for your understanding. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

Joe Shulist
President


